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RESIDENTIAL NOTIFICATION 
 

City brush disposal site re-opened to public 
January 11, 2023 
 
Following the annual controlled burn at the City’s brush disposal site initiated on 
January 9th, the site is now reopened to the public.  
 
As a reminder, only certain waste products are allowed to be deposited at this location: 
 

• Brush/non-treated wood, including trees, tree limbs, tree trunks and general 
shrubbery. 

• Fill material to include dirt, sand, rock and brick. 
• Concrete material. 
• Mulch material including leaves, grass clippings and wood chips. 

 
The unauthorized deposit of solid waste, hazardous waste, demolition and construction 
waste other than those items listed above is strictly prohibited. 
 
We urge all patrons to use this site in accordance with DNR regulations and City 
Ordinance.  By doing so, we can continue to keep the site open to the public for their 
convenience and to keep Marceline clean. 
 
 
 

 


